
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
As you are aware, this week we began the transition for our Reception children to Year 1. 
This included Bluebell class going over to Year 1 for 30 minutes  to spend some time with 
their new teacher — Ms Hollows. This will continue each week until the end of term to 
ensure a smooth transition and allow them to get used to some of the routines before they 
start Year 1 in September.  
 
Sunflower class are very excited and are looking forward to meeting Ms Fernandes during 
the afternoon of Monday 16 July.  
 
Handover meetings for the new building have been scheduled for late July and everything 
is on track for the big move! 
 
Please remember to send in your emails for paperless communications as requested in 
the letter sent out last week.  

Kind Regards,  

 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 29 June 2018 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Attendance for Bluebell Class this week was 90.8%. Sunflower Class had attendance of 91.2%. Well done to 
Sunflower for being the attendance superstars this week!  
At the end of this term, we will be handing out a variety of prizes for our individual attendance superstars for 
this term, and for the year as a whole. Some of the prizes include: 
 

 VUE cinema vouchers 

 Pictures books and graphic novels 

 Vouchers for Jump Evolution 
 
There are still four weeks of the school year to go and every  
day matters!  

ATTENDANCE 

Summer Term 2018 
Friday 6 July  

Staff training day—school closed 
Parents’ Evening from  

Midday 
Friday 13 July 

Dance performance for  
parents at 1.30pm 
Monday 16 July 

Children meeting their new class 
teacher from 2pm 
Tuesday 17 July 

Sports Day (taking place in the 
morning) 

Tuesday 17 July  
Handover of the new  

building!  
Wednesday 18 July  

Last day of term 

KEY DATES 2017/18 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Our Star of the Week in Bluebell Class 
this week is Terry! 
Terry is always a very kind boy but has 
been incredibly caring towards other 
children in the class this week. We're 
very proud of Terry for being such a 
lovely friend. 
 
Sunflower Class have been learning 
about countries and capital cities. 
Karthikeyan displayed exceptional  

enthusiasm throughout this learning and was excited to find 
these locations on the map. He also shared with us his experi-
ences from when he visited one of the cities.  

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Every week, children 
are brought to the 
headteacher’s office 
for making an extra 
special effort with their 
work. These children 
are given a special 
prize and congratulat-
ed for their efforts.  
 

This week, Luka was given a Headteacher’s 
Award this week for her outstanding writing! 
Luka used her Fred Fingers to write some 
super sentences about pirates.  


